OhWook! Productions, Inc. ’ o
201 Eaton Street “i *6‘

Key West, FL. 33040 ‘.\.n '

kyle@mileOfest.com

(405) 513-1059

To: City of Key West
c/o Cheri Smith-City Clerk

From: OhWook! Productions, Inc.
dba Mile 0 Fest Key West
from the desk of Kyle M. Carter-President/CEO

RE: Recommendation of Award for Venue Management Contract to RAMS HEAD PRODUCTIONS for Services
@ Truman Waterfront Park AMP

It is my great pleasure to recommend Rams Head Productions as the ideal candidate to be
awarded the Venue Management Contract for services at the Truman Waterfront Park
Amphitheater. As a producer and promoter of large-scale events, we're keenly aware of the type of
experience and personnel it takes to pull off successful and sustainable events. We know Rams
Head has a proven track record over many years and our personal experience in co-promoting
events between our company and their Key West facilities & team have been nothing but positive
and successful.

I believe the city & community of Key West would do very well to retain the services of Rams Head
Productions and trust that the bright future of this fantastic facility would be in good hands under
the watchful eye of Bill Muehlhauser and his experienced staff.

Sincerely,

Kyle M Carter
President/CEO

OhWook! Productions, Inc
Mile 0 Fest Key West

(405) 513-1059
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Key West Songwriters Festival
1723 Jamaica Dr
Key West, FL. 33040

To: City of Key West
From: Charlie Bauer, Founder & President of Key West Songwriters Festival

Re: City of Key West Amphitheater Management

1 would like to pledge my support to Ram’s Head Productions for the management of the Key West
Amphitheater. | believe that having their vast experience of putting on events in Key West, and across
the US, makes them the ideal candidate to manage this facility.

Furthermore, | have personally known and worked with Bill Muehlhauser for the last 14 years and
during this time | have found him to be an honest, straight forward business person who not only
understands this business but also understands the needs that the local community will demand from
his company. He has already invested heavily in Key West with the remodel of The Key West Theater
and the production of hundreds of special events and concerts. | have no hesitation recommending his
company for this position and look forward to working with he and his company in the future.

Sincerely,

Charlie Bauer
Founder/President
charlie@kwswf.com
(305) 304-0814
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